March 9, 2022

From:

Mathias Harter
2850 Larson Street
La Crosse, WI 54603

To:
The Honorable Mitch Reynolds
Mayor of La Crosse

The Honorable Barb Janssen
President, Common Council of La Crosse

Members of the Common Council of La Crosse

Nikki Elsen
La Crosse Clerk

400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

Dear Mayor, Ms. Janssen, Members of the Common Council, and Ms. Elsen:

Please consider this letter a request to respectfully withdraw the Petition for Change to Zoning at 2500

County Rd SS in La Crosse submitted to and received by the Clerk on 2/4/2022. Considering concerns

from nearby Onalaska residents, at this point it seems sensible to address concerns by establishing

dialogue between nearby Onalaska residents and coworkers who will be occupying the site and come up

with a more specific plan for development of the subject area on the site. Coworkers at Green Circle

want to be good neighbors by carefully and diligently hearing and considering the concerns of

neighbors. Coworkers also want to be good stewards of the environment while operating in the

community to meet the needs of customers and those served by Green Circle.

Thank you for your consideration of this request,

Respectfully,

Mathias Harter



